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His Worship & City Councillors : 

On behalf of the Prince George Community Foundation, I respectfully submit this letter 
to obtain a resolution of support from the City of Prince George for our application to 
Northern Development Initiative Trust. We are applying through the Marketing 
Initiatives funding stream for $7,800 to go towards the creation of two video series : (1) 
videos that will highlight the people behind the foundation, a look at their contributions 
to the community over the years and their vision for the future of Prince George. Also, 
we will produce a video to recognize all of the partners of the Foundation and how it 
relates to the Foundation's impact in the community. The account the funds would be 
paid from is the Prince George Regional Development Account. Here is the requested 
wording for the resolution of support: 

THAT, the City of Prince George supports the application to Northern Development Initiative Trust 

from the Prince George Community Foundation for a grant of up to $ 7,800 for the Marketing & 
Community Outreach Program from the Prince George Regional Development Account. 

Thank you for considering our request. 

Sincerely, 

~ff~~ 
Mindy Stroet, CFRE 

Director of Development 
Prince George Community Foundation 
Mindy.stroet@pgcf.ca 
250-562-7772 


